
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

23rd January2015 

Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 27th January Class 3 trip to Great North Museum & Planetarium 

Friday 6th February Class 2 trip to Harehope Quarry 

Tuesday 10th February Class 3 School of Rock and Pop 

Friday 13th February Break up for Half Term 

Monday 23rd February Back to School 

Thursday 26th February Tri-Schools Dance Festival 

Thursday 5th March Year 5 & 6 Orienteering Festival 

Friday 6th Match  Year 5 & 6 Safety Carousel 

Friday 13th March  Red Nose Day 

Thursday 19th March Football Team to Teesdale School 

Thursday 19th March Last Leisure Centre session of Term 

Monday 23rd March Year 3 & 4 Multi Skills Festival, Staindrop 

Thursday 26th March Break up for Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 14th April  Back to School 

  Class 3 Trip 

Pupils in Class 3 are visiting The Great North 

Museum on Tuesday 27th January to learn 

about planets, space travel and have a look 

around the museum. Could children all 

please wear school uniform for the visit and 

bring a packed lunch if they have not ordered 

one from school.  They will set off at 9.15 

a.m. and return in time for the end of the 

school day. 

Harehope Quarry 

Class 2 will be visiting Harehope Quarry 

on Friday 6th February to learn about 

rocks and fossils. Please sign and return 

the reply slip on the letter which was 

sent home last week, along with £8 pay-

ment. Please also indicate whether your 

child would like a school packed lunch at 

a cost of £1.95 or if they are bringing 

one from home.  



Well Done Class 3 

Class 3 went to Teesdale Leisure Centre on 

Thursday and behaved so well that their 

swimming instructor commented on how 

good they were. Mrs. Sturrock would like 

to let you know how proud she is  of them 

all and how they conducted themselves. 

Pupils of the Week 

Class 1 Archie Whitaker  

Cass 2 Jason Chamberlain 

Class 3 Caitlin Nellis 

Well done to you all! 

Bringing Money to School 

We still have children bringing money  to school without envelopes, we must stress 

that any money being sent in to school must be in an envelope with your child’s name 

and what the money is for on the front. This means that if your child drops or mislays 

their money, it is easily returned.  

 

Teesdale Leisure Centre 

Teesdale Leisure Centre are holding the 

following activities for children on a Fri-

day evening:- 

Early Years Fun & Games 4.15 pm to 

5.15 pm 

Multi sports 5 pm to 6 pm 

Please contact the Centre for more de-

tails on 03000 0260862 

One Point 

One Point have asked us to inform you of the 

following courses that they have available:- 

Adult Sewing Crafts - Tuesdays 1 p.m. to 3 

p.m.  

English and Maths - Monday 9.30 a.m. to 

11.30 a.m. from 26th January. 

Zoolab - Wednesday 18th February 9.30 a.m. 

to 11.30 a.m. (at least one child per family 

must be 5 or under). 

All held at Evenwood One Point Children’s 

Centre (Randolph Centre). For more infor-

mation or to book please phone 03000 

268445. 

Film Club 

The film on Wednesday 28th January 

will be Ice Age. 


